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PARTICIPATION TO THE CONSULTATIVE WORKSHOP ON THE DELIVERY OF
SPECIAL PROGRAM IN FOREIGN LANGUAGE

To: Chief, Curriculum & Leaming Management Division (CLMD)
Schools Division Superintendent
Baguio City

1. The Department of Education (DepEd) through the Bureau of Learning
Delivery-Student inclusion Division (BLD-SID) will | conduct theConsultative
Workshop on the Delivery of Special Program in Foreign Language (SPFL) on
October 2-4, 2019 at Tagaytay International Convention Center (TICC).

2. The workshop aims to gather practices on the implementation of the different
foreign languages in view of developing a draft policy on program
delivery/implementation.

3. Participants to the workshop are the following:

NAME Designation School /Office
Patricio T. EPS - CLMD, SPFL Regional Focal | DepEd-CAR, RO
Dawaton Person

Reynalyn Teacher, SPFL Irisan NHS, Baguio
Tayaban City

4. First meal to be served is breakfast on October 2, 2019(Wednesday) while the
last meal will be afternoon snacks on October 4, 2019 (Friday).

5. Travel expenses of participants shall be charged against the 2019 BEC Funds
that has been downloaded to the regional offices except for BARMM. Any
deficiency in the amount downloaded shall be charged to local funds or other
sources of funds, subject to the usual government accounting and auditing
rules and regulations.

6. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

MA{;/ECMR, Ph. D., CESO V
Iﬂegional Director

CLMD/EMF/pat ﬁ




